
MONTEAGLE PUBLIC SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER
TERM 4  WEEK 9 2023



What's coming up

Week 10  -  Tuesday 12 December                          Presentation Night

                      Wednesday 13 December                    Fun Day at Wombat

                       Friday 15 December                              Last day of school
___________________________________________________________________________________

2024 - Term 1

Week 1  -  Tuesday 30 January                              Staff Development Day

                    Wednesday 31 January                       Staff Development Day

                     Thursday 1 February                            Years 1 - 6 return
                   
                     Friday 2 February                                  Kindergarten starts
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Happy Birthday

Mackenzie  -  1 January
Natalie - 4 January

Wombat Fun Day

We are still waiting on notes to be
returned for this excursion.

Can you please send them in on
Monday.  Your child will have to

take their lunch with them as it is
too late to order a meal deal.



When your child is sick and
away from school, please

either: 

Send in a note
Email the school
Ring the school

If we don't hear from you, we
will text you, 

BUT
we would really appreciate it

if we heard from you.
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School Hat

We have a “NO HAT - SHADE PLAY” policy in Term
4.  If your child forgets to bring their hat, they will

only be allowed to play under the COLA in the
shade.

Please ensure your child has their hat each day. 

Hats can only be bought at school for $12.

Drink Bottle

As the weather is starting to warm up, it is
mandatory that your child brings a water

bottle to school every day.

The water in the bubblers becomes hot during
the day and the children won’t drink it.

Stationery Requirements

Can you please ensure your students have the
following items to start 2024:

3-6 Class

2 x pencil cases - 1 with lead pencils (Yr 3), blue  
pens and a red pen Yr 4-6), rubber, sharpener,
ruler (does not have to fit in pencil case), glue

stick and scissors.
-  1 pencil case with coloured pencils.  

Connectable textas are optional

K - 2 Class

Spare pair of undies (Kindies)
2 x glue sticks

Can all families please supply 2 boxes of tissues
and 2 water bottles - 1 to stay at school and 1 to

take home each day



MONTEAGLE PUBLIC SCHOOL  -  NEWSLETTER

Scripture Play

Last week our students entertained us with their annual scripture play
performance.  They all played their parts brilliantly and their costumes

were amazing.  A huge thank you to Mrs Fowler for making the
costumes!

It was great to see some of our families come along to watch as well.
We would also like to thank our scripture teachers - Mrs Fower and Mrs

Sell - for their amazing effort each week in teaching our students
scripture.
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Farewell George

As the school bell rings for the last time next Friday, it marks not just the end
of a chapter but the beginning of an exciting new adventure!  We will then

farewell George, who has not only grown in knowledge, but has also enriched
our school with his unique presence.

May the path ahead be filled with success, joy and new friendships.  

Wishing George all the best as he spreads his wings and soars into high
school!

Thank you to everyone who was able to come along to George’s farewell last
night.  He had a lovely evening and appreciates the effort everybody went to.
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Swimming Scheme

Today is our last day of swimming scheme for
this year. 

Swimming lessons offer a wide range of benefits
including: water safety skills, physical fitness,

coordination and motor skills, confidence
building - just to name a few.

It’s important to note that the benefits of
swimming lessons extend beyond just the
physical aspects.  they encompass mental,

social and emotional well-being, making
swimming a holistic and enjoyable activity for

individuals of all ages.

All of our students have shown improvement in
the last two weeks of swimming.

Cherry Festival Parade

Well done to the students who could make
it to the Cherry Festival Parade last

Saturday.

Your costumes looked great:

Presentation Night

Just a reminder that Presentation Night
is on next Tuesday evening at 6pm at

school.
Students can wear casual clothes to

school that day so that their uniforms
will be clean for the night.

Please bring a plate to share for supper
afterwwards.
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